
Trailways Counseling
&

Mental Health Services at Cambria-Friesland Schools

Cambria-Friesland Schools has collaborated with Trailways Counseling to 
provide onsite mental health services here at Cambria-Friesland Schools.  
If you’d be interested learning more or are interested in your child 
meeting with a licensed mental health care specialist please contact:

Elementary Grades:  Mr. Tramburg
wyatt.tramburg@cambria-frieslandschools.org

920-348-5135 ext. 275

Middle/High School: Ms. Borman
molly.borman@cambria-frieslandschools.org

920-348-5135 ext. 153

To learn more about Trailways Counseling go to:
Click Here to Learn More About Trailways Counseling
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